


2021 

Office Updates 

We are excited to announce that Jim Brady and Katie Williams will be 

joining our team. With the new additions to the office, your unit might be 

receiving a new budget representative. More details will be 

communicated and posted on our website later in the month. 

If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact 

budget@northwestern.edu 

Northwestern University 

633 Clark Street, Evanston, IL 60208


